Nagaland Board of School Education
Kohima

NOTIFICATION NO £3 /2022
Dated Kohima, the /4 th July 2022

NO.NBE-29/Ad-PWD/2022-23 :: It is hereby notified as a reminder to all Heads of
Registered Institutions and students with disabilities appearing at the Class VIII and
Class IX Examinations 2022, to submit application for any exemption in the
Examinations, to the Board if they have any students with disabilities.

The application should be forwarded by the Head of Institution where the
student is studying with relevant medical certificate, and stating the exemption required,
as given under NBSE.

The rules relating to students with disabilities is notified to all the registered
schools vide Notification No. 30/2022 dated Kohima, the 21% March 2022, and is

uploaded in the Board’s portal www.nbsenl.edu.in

The application can be sent through e-mail at ewsnclass8@gmail.com for
Class VIII and cwsnclass9@gmail.com for Class IX on or before 17™ August 2022,

after which no application will be accepted.

Sd/- Asano Sekhose
Chairman

NO.NBE-29/Ad-PWD/2022-23/ / FL5 Dated Kohima, the / 9 th July 2022
A. Copy for information and necessary action:
1. All Heads of Registered Institutions.
2. All DEOs/Sr. SDEOs/SDEOs, Nagaland.

B. Copy for information:
1. The Commissioner & Secretary to the Government of Nagaland, School

Education & SCERT, Kohima.
The Mission Director, Samagra Shiksha, Nagaland, Kohima.
The Principal Director, School Education, Nagaland, Kohima.

The Director, SCERT, Nagaland, Kohima.
The State Disability Commissioner, Office of the State Commissioner for

Persons with Disabilities, Nagaland, Kohima.
6. The Director, IPR, Nagaland, Kohima with a request to disseminate the content

of this notification to the media.
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